



PP American Paper & Provisions

Packaging & Food Specialist, "Since 1982"

November 7, 2018

The Honorable Xavier Becerra California Attorney General Department of Justice Attn: Bureau of Gambling Control P.O. Box 168024 Sacramento, CA 95816-8024

Dear Attorney General Becerra:

I am writing to express my support of the cardroom industry, and specifically Hollywood Park Casino, which has operated in the City of Inglewood for nearly 25 years. The Hollywood Park Casino has been and continues to be a valued member of the Inglewood community, has a long record of supporting local organizations and partnering with the City. It also supports many of the local businesses, including American Paper and Provisions, Inc.

Hollywood Park Casino is a valued client of American Paper and Provisions, Inc. and has been critical to the success of our business. It is my understanding that the gaming industry is facing potential changes that threaten the current games offered at Hollywood Park Casino, and other local card rooms. These games have been offered by Hollywood Park Casino and enjoyed by players for the last 10-25 years. I strongly encourage you to consider the impact of these potential changes on card rooms and the indirect consequences of vendors such as American Paper and Provisions, Inc.

Any limits on or elimination of California games, like Black Jack, could jeopardize the stability and security of my business, not to mention the tax revenues that fund a variety of vital City services, including fire and public safety. Additionally, imposing heavy-handed and unwarranted limits on popular legal games like Black Jack and other California games will jeopardize employment opportunities for people who live in and around communities that house card clubs. In Los Angeles County, it is estimated that approximately 7,000 residents and countless other businesses would potentially be impacted by the contemplated new regulations.

I implore you to work with the industry to find a workable solution and prevent the negative economic and job-loss consequences that will certainly result from limiting or eliminating these games. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Arsen Dervishian

American Paper and Provisions



The Honorable Xavier Becerra California Attorney General Department of Justice Attn: Bureau of Gambling Control P.O. Box 168024 Sacramento, CA 95816-8024

Dear Attorney General Becerra:

I am writing to express my support of the cardroom industry, and specifically Hollywood Park Casino, which has operated in the City of Inglewood for nearly 25 years. The Hollywood Park Casino has been and continues to be a valued member of the Inglewood community, has a long record of supporting local organizations and partnering with the City. It also supports many of the local businesses, including Bytec, Inc.

Hollywood Park Casino is a valued client of Bytec, Inc. and has been critical to the success of our business. It is my understanding that the gaming industry is facing potential changes that threaten the current games offered at Hollywood Park Casino, and other local card rooms. These games have been offered by Hollywood Park Casino and enjoyed by players for the last 10-25 years. I strongly encourage you to consider the impact of these potential changes on card rooms and the indirect consequences of vendors such as Bytec, Inc.

Any limits on or elimination of California games, like Black Jack, could jeopardize the stability and security of my business, not to mention the tax revenues that fund a variety of vital City services, including fire and public safety. Additionally, imposing heavy-handed and unwarranted limits on popular legal games like Black Jack and other California games will jeopardize employment opportunities for people who live in and around communities that house card clubs. In Los Angeles County, it is estimated that approximately 7,000 residents and countless other businesses would potentially be impacted by the contemplated new regulations.

I implore you to work with the industry to find a workable solution and prevent the negative economic and job-loss consequences that will certainly result from limiting or eliminating these games. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Marika Mirzaians, MBA CEO & Project Manager

(D)

Bytec, Inc.

1625 Capistrano Ave.

Glendale, CA 91208 Email: Marika@BYTEC.com

Mobile: 818-317-4017 Office: 818-550-9000



TRUSTED FOR OVER 20 YEARS BY THOUSANDS OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA BUSINESSES

November 12, 2018

The Honorable Xavier Becerra California Attorney General Department of Justice Attn: Bureau of Gambling Control P.O. Box 168024 Sacramento, CA 95816-8024

Dear Attorney General Becerra:

I am writing to express my support of the cardroom industry, and specifically Hollywood Park Casino, which has operated in the City of Inglewood for nearly 25 years. The Hollywood Park Casino has been and continues to be a valued member of the Inglewood community, has a long record of supporting local organizations and partnering with the City. It also supports many of the local businesses, including CBE Office Solutions.

Hollywood Park Casino is a valued client of CBE Office Solutions and has been critical to the success of our business. It is my understanding that the gaming industry is facing potential changes that threaten the current games offered at Hollywood Park Casino, and other local card rooms. These games have been offered by Hollywood Park Casino and enjoyed by players for the last 10-25 years. I strongly encourage you to consider the impact of these potential changes on card rooms and the indirect consequences of vendors such as CBE Office Solutions.

Any limits on or elimination of California games, like Black Jack, could jeopardize the stability and security of my business, not to mention the tax revenues that fund a variety of vital City services, including fire and public safety. Additionally, imposing heavy-handed and unwarranted limits on popular legal games like Black Jack and other California games will jeopardize employment opportunities for people who live in and around communities that house card clubs. In Los Angeles County, it is estimated that approximately 7,000 residents and countless other businesses would potentially be impacted by the contemplated new regulations.

I implore you to work with the industry to find a workable solution and prevent the negative economic and job-loss consequences that will certainly result from limiting or eliminating these games. Thank you.

Sincerely,



The Honorable Xavier Becerra California Attorney General Department of Justice Attn: Bureau of Gambling Control P.O. Box 168024 Sacramento, CA 95816-8024

Dear Attorney General Becerra:

I am writing to express my support of the cardroom industry, and specifically Hollywood Park Casino, which has operated in the City of Inglewood for nearly 25 years. The Hollywood Park Casino has been and continues to be a valued member of the Inglewood community, has a long record of supporting local organizations and partnering with the City. It also supports many of the local businesses, including Chameleon Beverage Company, Inc.

Hollywood Park Casino is a valued client of Chameleon Beverage Company, Inc. and has been critical to the success of our business. It is my understanding that the gaming industry is facing potential changes that threaten the current games offered at Hollywood Park Casino, and other local card rooms. These games have been offered by Hollywood Park Casino and enjoyed by players for the last 10-25 years. I strongly encourage you to consider the impact of these potential changes on card rooms and the indirect consequences of vendors such as Chameleon Beverage Company, Inc.

Any limits on or elimination of California games, like Black Jack, could jeopardize the stability and security of my business, not to mention the tax revenues that fund a variety of vital City services, including fire and public safety. Additionally, imposing heavy-handed and unwarranted limits on popular legal games like Black Jack and other California games will jeopardize employment opportunities for people who live in and around communities that house card clubs. In Los Angeles County, it is estimated that approximately 7,000 residents and countless other businesses would potentially be impacted by the contemplated new regulations.

I implore you to work with the industry to find a workable solution and prevent the negative economic and job-loss consequences that will certainly result from limiting or eliminating these games. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Derek Reineman President



Design • Procurement • eCommerce Solutions • Total Forms Management Programs

November 7, 2018

The Honorable Xavier Becerra California Attorney General Department of Justice Attn: Bureau of Gambling Control P.O. Box 168024 Sacramento, CA 95816-8024

Dear Attorney General Becerra:

I am writing to express my support of the cardroom industry, and specifically Hollywood Park Casino, which has operated in the City of Inglewood for nearly 25 years. The Hollywood Park Casino has been and continues to be a valued member of the Inglewood community, has a long record of supporting local organizations and partnering with the City. It also supports many of the local businesses, including Columbia Business Forms, Inc.

Hollywood Park Casino is a valued client of Columbia Business Forms, Inc. and has been critical to the success of our business. It is my understanding that the gaming industry is facing potential changes that threaten the current games offered at Hollywood Park Casino, and other local card rooms. These games have been offered by Hollywood Park Casino and enjoyed by players for the last 10-25 years. I strongly encourage you to consider the impact of these potential changes on card rooms and the indirect consequences of vendors such as Columbia Business Forms, Inc.

Any limits on or elimination of California games, like Black Jack, could jeopardize the stability and security of my business, not to mention the tax revenues that fund a variety of vital City services, including fire and public safety. Additionally, imposing heavy-handed and unwarranted limits on popular legal games like Black Jack and other California games will jeopardize employment opportunities for people who live in and around communities that house card clubs. In Los Angeles County, it is estimated that approximately 7,000 residents and countless other businesses would potentially be impacted by the contemplated new regulations.

I implore you to work with the industry to find a workable solution and prevent the negative economic and job-loss consequences that will certainly result from limiting or eliminating these games. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Lynne M. Sana, President

Columbia Business Forms, Inc.

CREATIVE APPAREL, INC. 28241 VIA FIERRO LAGUNA NIGUEL, CA 92677 949.305.9697 TELEPHONE 949.305.9727 FAX crtapparel@aol.com

November 7, 2018

The Honorable Xavier Becerra California Attorney General Department of Justice Attn: Bureau of Gambling Control P.O. Box 168024 Sacramento, CA 95816-8024

Dear Attorney General Becerra:

I am writing to express my support of the cardroom industry, and specifically Hollywood Park Casino, which has operated in the City of Inglewood for nearly 25 years. The Hollywood Park Casino has been and continues to be a valued member of the Inglewood community, has a long record of supporting local organizations and partnering with the City. It also supports many of the local businesses, including Creative Apparel, Inc.

Hollywood Park Casino is a valued client of Creative Apparel, Inc. and has been critical to the success of our business. It is my understanding that the gaming industry is facing potential changes that threaten the current games offered at Hollywood Park Casino, and other local card rooms. These games have been offered by Hollywood Park Casino and enjoyed by players for the last 10-25 years. I strongly encourage you to consider the impact of these potential changes on card rooms and the indirect consequences of vendors such as Creative Apparel, Inc.

Any limits on or elimination of California games, like Black Jack, could jeopardize the stability and security of my business, not to mention the tax revenues that fund a variety of vital City services, including fire and public safety. Additionally, imposing heavy-handed and unwarranted limits on popular legal games like Black Jack and other California games will jeopardize employment opportunities for people who live in and around communities that house card clubs. In Los Angeles County, it is estimated that approximately 7,000 residents and countless other businesses would potentially be impacted by the contemplated new regulations.

I implore you to work with the industry to find a workable solution and prevent the negative economic and job-loss consequences that will certainly result from limiting or eliminating these games. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Carolyh Bish

President





1321 West 135th Street Gardena, CA 90247 310-327-6867

November 7, 2018

The Honorable Xavier Becerra California Attorney General Department of Justice Attn: Bureau of Gambling Control P.O. Box 168024 Sacramento, CA 95816-8024

Dear Attorney General Becerra:

I am writing to express my support of the cardroom industry, and specifically Hollywood Park Casino, which has operated in the City of Inglewood for nearly 25 years. The Hollywood Park Casino has been and continues to be a valued member of the Inglewood community, has a long record of supporting local organizations and partnering with the City. It also supports many of the local businesses, including GCS Enterprises.

Hollywood Park Casino is a valued client of GCS Enterprises and has been critical to the success of our business. It is my understanding that the gaming industry is facing potential changes that threaten the current games offered at Hollywood Park Casino, and other local card rooms. These games have been offered by Hollywood Park Casino and enjoyed by players for the last 10-25 years. I strongly encourage you to consider the impact of these potential changes on card rooms and the indirect consequences of vendors such as GCS Enterprises.

Any limits on or elimination of California games, like Black Jack, could jeopardize the stability and security of my business, not to mention the tax revenues that fund a variety of vital City services, including fire and public safety. Additionally, imposing heavy-handed and unwarranted limits on popular legal games like Black Jack and other California games will jeopardize employment opportunities for people who live in and around communities that house card clubs. In Los Angeles County, it is estimated that approximately 7,000 residents and countless other businesses would potentially be impacted by the contemplated new regulations.

I implore you to work with the industry to find a workable solution and prevent the negative economic and job-loss consequences that will certainly result from limiting or eliminating these games. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Gary Sarkislar

GLOBAL COMPANY DISTRIBUTION 15600 DEL PRADO DRIVE CITY OF INDUSTRY, CA 91745

November 7, 2018

The Honorable Xavier Becerra California Attorney General Department of Justice Attn: Bureau of Gambling Control P.O. Box 168024 Sacramento, CA 95816-8024

Dear Attorney General Becerra:

I am writing to express my support of the cardroom industry, and specifically Hollywood Park Casino, which has operated in the City of Inglewood for nearly 25 years. The Hollywood Park Casino has been and continues to be a valued member of the Inglewood community, has a long record of supporting local organizations and partnering with the City. It also supports many of the local businesses, including Global Co.

Hollywood Park Casino is a valued client of Global Co. and has been critical to the success of our business. It is my understanding that the gaming industry is facing potential changes that threaten the current games offered at Hollywood Park Casino, and other local card rooms. These games have been offered by Hollywood Park Casino and enjoyed by players for the last 10-25 years. I strongly encourage you to consider the impact of these potential changes on card rooms and the indirect consequences of vendors such as Global Co.

Any limits on or elimination of California games, like Black Jack, could jeopardize the stability and security of my business, not to mention the tax revenues that fund a variety of vital City services, including fire and public safety. Additionally, imposing heavy-handed and unwarranted limits on popular legal games like Black Jack and other California games will jeopardize employment opportunities for people who live in and around communities that house card clubs. In Los Angeles County, it is estimated that approximately 7,000 residents and countless other businesses would potentially be impacted by the contemplated new regulations.

I implore you to work with the industry to find a workable solution and prevent the negative economic and job-loss consequences that will certainly result from limiting or eliminating these games. Thank you.

Sincerely

Chi H Khang



November 12, 2018

The Honorable Xavier Becerra California Attorney General Department of Justice Attn: Bureau of Gambling Control P.O. Box 168024 Sacramento, CA 95816-8024

Dear Attorny General Becerra:

I am writing to express my support of the cardroom industry, and specifically Hollywood Park Casino, which has operated in the City of Inglewood for nearly 25 years. The Hollywood Park Casino has been and continues to be a valued member of the Inglewood community, has a long record of supporting local organizations and partnering with the City. It also supports many of the local businesses, including Eversoft, Inc.

Hollywood Park Casino is a valued client of Eversoft, Inc. and has been critical to the success of our buisness. It is my understanding that the gaming industry is facing potential changes that threaten the current games offered at Hollywood Park Casino, and other local card rooms. These games have been offered by Hollywood Park Casino and enjoyed by players for the last 10-25 years. I strongly encourage you to consider the impact of these potential changes on card rooms and the indirect consequences of vendors such as Eversoft, Inc.

Any limits on or elimination of California game, like Black Jack, could jeopardize the stability and security of my business, not to mention the tax revenues that fund a variety of vital City services, including fire and public safety. Additionally, imposing heavy-handed and unwarranted limits on popular legal games like Black Jack and other California games will jeopardize employment opportunities for people who live in and around communities that house card clubs. In Los Angeles County, it is estimated that approximately 7,000 residents and countless other businesses would potentially be impacted by the contemplated new regulations.

I implore you to work with the industry to find a workable solution and prevent the negative economic and job-loss consequences that will certainly result from limiting or eliminating these games. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Shawn Winch Vice



The Honorable Xavier Becerra California Attorney General Department of Justice Attn: Bureau of Gambling Control P.O. Box 168024 Sacramento, CA 95816-8024

Dear Attorney General Becerra:

I am writing to express my support of the cardroom industry, and specifically Hollywood Park Casino, which has operated in the City of Inglewood for nearly 25 years. The Hollywood Park Casino has been and continues to be a valued member of the Inglewood community, has a long record of supporting local organizations and partnering with the City. It also supports many of the local businesses, including Mix N Roll Bakery.

Hollywood Park Casino is a valued client of Mix N Roll Bakery and has been critical to the success of our business. It is my understanding that the gaming industry is facing potential changes that threaten the current games offered at Hollywood Park Casino, and other local card rooms. These games have been offered by Hollywood Park Casino and enjoyed by players for the last 10-25 years. I strongly encourage you to consider the impact of these potential changes on card rooms and the indirect consequences of vendors such as Mix N Roll Bakery.

Any limits on or elimination of California games, like Black Jack, could jeopardize the stability and security of my business, not to mention the tax revenues that fund a variety of vital City services, including fire and public safety. Additionally, imposing heavy-handed and unwarranted limits on popular legal games like Black Jack and other California games will jeopardize employment opportunities for people who live in and around communities that house card clubs. In Los Angeles County, it is estimated that approximately 7,000 residents and countless other businesses would potentially be impacted by the contemplated new regulations.

I implore you to work with the industry to find a workable solution and prevent the negative economic and job-loss consequences that will certainly result from limiting or eliminating these games. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Mix n. Roll

Bakery.

Sergio Magallanes 115 E. Arbor Vitae St Inglewood CA 90301 Cell: (310)350-7386 Ph: (424)227-7153 Fax: (310)957-2187 mixnrollbakery@outlook.com



The Honorable Xavier Becerra California Attorney General Department of Justice Attn: Bureau of Gambling Control P.O. Box 168024 Sacramento, CA 95816-8024

Dear Attorney General Becerra:

I am writing to express my support of the cardroom industry, and specifically Hollywood Park Casino, which has operated in the City of Inglewood for nearly 25 years. The Hollywood Park Casino has been and continues to be a valued member of the Inglewood community, has a long record of supporting local organizations and partnering with the City. It also supports many of the local businesses, including MSC Gaming, Inc.

Hollywood Park Casino is a valued client of MSC Gaming, Inc. and has been critical to the success of our business. It is my understanding that the gaming industry is facing potential changes that threaten the current games offered at Hollywood Park Casino, and other local card rooms. These games have been offered by Hollywood Park Casino and enjoyed by players for the last 10-25 years. I strongly encourage you to consider the impact of these potential changes on card rooms and the indirect consequences of vendors such as MSC Gaming, Inc.

Any limits on or elimination of California games, like Black Jack, could jeopardize the stability and security of my business, not to mention the tax revenues that fund a variety of vital City services, including fire and public safety. Additionally, imposing heavy-handed and unwarranted limits on popular legal games like Black Jack and other California games will jeopardize employment opportunities for people who live in and around communities that house card clubs. In Los Angeles County, it is estimated that approximately 7,000 residents and countless other businesses would potentially be impacted by the contemplated new regulations.

I implore you to work with the industry to find a workable solution and prevent the negative economic and job-loss consequences that will certainly result from limiting or eliminating these games.

Thank you.

Sincerely.

Matt Campbell CEO / Owner MSC Gaming, Inc.



The Honorable Xavier Becerra California Attorney General Department of Justice Attn: Bureau of Gambling Control P.O. Box 168024 Sacramento, CA 95816-8024

Dear Attorney General Becerra:

I am writing to express my support of the cardroom industry, and specifically Hollywood Park Casino, which has operated in the City of Inglewood for nearly 25 years. The Hollywood Park Casino has been and continues to be a valued member of the Inglewood community, has a long record of supporting local organizations and partnering with the City. It also supports many of the local businesses, including Nature's Produce.

Hollywood Park Casino is a valued client of Nature's Produce and has been critical to the success of our business. It is my understanding that the gaming industry is facing potential changes that threaten the current games offered at Hollywood Park Casino, and other local card rooms. These games have been offered by Hollywood Park Casino and enjoyed by players for the last 10-25 years. I strongly encourage you to consider the impact of these potential changes on card rooms and the indirect consequences of vendors such as Nature's Produce.

Any limits on or elimination of California games, like Black Jack, could jeopardize the stability and security of my business, not to mention the tax revenues that fund a variety of vital City services, including fire and public safety. Additionally, imposing heavy-handed and unwarranted limits on popular legal games like Black Jack and other California games will jeopardize employment opportunities for people who live in and around communities that house card clubs. In Los Angeles County, it is estimated that approximately 7,000 residents and countless other businesses would potentially be impacted by the contemplated new regulations.

I implore you to work with the industry to find a workable solution and prevent the negative economic and job-loss consequences that will certainly result from limiting or eliminating these games. Thank you.

Sincerely, Blake Polisky VP Natures Produce Company



neuchof fashlon irc. 3223 E. 46th Street Los Angeles, CA. 90058

November 11, 2018

The Honorable Xavier Becerra California Attorney General Department of Justice Attn: Bureau of Gambling Control P.O. Box 168024 Sacramento, CA 95816-8024

Dear Attorney General Becerra:

I am writing to express my support of the cardroom industry, and specifically Hollywood Park Casino, which has operated in the City of Inglewood for nearly 25 years. The Hollywood Park Casino has been and continues to be a valued member of the Inglewood community, has a long record of supporting local organizations and partnering with the City. It also supports many of the local businesses, including New Chef Fashion, Inc.

E-Mail: Stellak@newchef.com

Fax: (323) 581-0077

Phone: (800) 639-2433 ext 254 or 258

Hollywood Park Casino is a valued client of New Chef Fashion, Inc. and has been critical to the success of our business. It is my understanding that the gaming industry is facing potential changes that threaten the current games offered at Hollywood Park Casino, and other local card rooms. These games have been offered by Hollywood Park Casino and enjoyed by players for the last 10-25 years. I strongly encourage you to consider the impact of these potential changes on card rooms and the indirect consequences of vendors such as New Chef Fashion, Inc.

Any limits on or elimination of California games, like Black Jack, could jeopardize the stability and security of my business, not to mention the tax revenues that fund a variety of vital City services, including fire and public safety. Additionally, imposing heavy-handed and unwarranted limits on popular legal games like Black Jack and other California games will jeopardize employment opportunities for people who live in and around communities that house card clubs. In Los Angeles County, it is estimated that approximately 7,000 residents and countless other businesses would potentially be impacted by the contemplated new regulations.

I implore you to work with the industry to find a workable solution and prevent the negative economic and jobloss consequences that will certainly result from limiting or eliminating these games. Thank you.

Sincerely.

Stella Koltzan

Division Manager

NEWCHEF FASHION INC.



The Honorable Xavier Becerra California Attorney General Department of Justice Attn: Bureau of Gambling Control P.O. Box 168024 Sacramento, CA 95816-8024

Dear Attorney General Becerra:

I am writing to express my support of the cardroom industry, and specifically Hollywood Park Casino, which has operated in the City of Inglewood for nearly 25 years. The Hollywood Park Casino has been and continues to be a valued member of the Inglewood community, has a long record of supporting local organizations and partnering with the City. It also supports many of the local businesses, including Smith Marketing, LTD.

Hollywood Park Casino is a valued client of Smith Marketing, LTD and has been critical to the success of our business. It is my understanding that the gaming industry is facing potential changes that threaten the current games offered at Hollywood Park Casino, and other local card rooms. These games have been offered by Hollywood Park Casino and enjoyed by players for the last 10-25 years. I strongly encourage you to consider the impact of these potential changes on card rooms and the indirect consequences of vendors such as Smith Marketing, LTD.

Any limits on or elimination of California games, like Black Jack, could jeopardize the stability and security of my business, not to mention the tax revenues that fund a variety of vital City services, including fire and public safety. Additionally, imposing heavy-handed and unwarranted limits on popular legal games like Black Jack and other California games will jeopardize employment opportunities for people who live in and around communities that house card clubs. In Los Angeles County, it is estimated that approximately 7,000 residents and countless other businesses would potentially be impacted by the contemplated new regulations.

I implore you to work with the industry to find a workable solution and prevent the negative economic and job-loss consequences that will certainly result from limiting or eliminating these games. Thank you.

Sincerely,



November 12, 2018

The Honorable Xavier Becerra California Attorney General Department of Justice Attn: Bureau of Gambling Control P.O. Box 168024 Sacramento, CA 95816-8024

Dear Attorney General Becerra:

I am writing to express my support of the cardroom industry, and specificallyHollywood Park Casino, which has operated in the City of Inglewood for nearly 25 years. The Hollywood Park Casinohas been and continues to be a valued member of the Inglewood community, has a long record of supporting local organizations and partnering with the City. It also supports many of the local businesses, including Solo Foods, Inc.

Hollywood Park Casino is a valued client of Solo Foods, Inc.and has been critical to the success of our business. It is my understanding that the gaming industry is facing potential changes that threaten the current games offered at Hollywood Park Casino, and other local card rooms. These games have been offered by Hollywood Park Casino and enjoyed by players for the last 10-25 years. I strongly encourage you to consider the impact of these potential changes on card rooms and the indirect consequences of vendors such as Solo Foods, Inc.

Any limits on or elimination of California games, like Black Jack, could jeopardize the stability and security of mybusiness, not to mention the tax revenues that fund a variety of vital City services, including fire and public safety. Additionally, imposing heavy-handed and unwarranted limits on popular legal games like Black Jack and other California games will jeopardize employment opportunities for people who live in and around communities that house card clubs. In Los Angeles County, it is estimated that approximately 7,000 residents and countless other businesses would potentially be impacted by the contemplated new regulations.

I implore you to work with the industry to find a workable solution and prevent the negative economic and job-loss consequences that will certainly result from limiting or eliminating these games. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Robert Balakrishnan Vice President

